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Health (Tobacco, Nicotine etc. and Care)(Scotland) Bill 

Dominic Reedman-Flint 

I would like to advocate a strong and forward looking strategy for Scotland in 
its aim to become smoke free. We have been given the tools to make this 
happen and now just require strategists and services to embrace them. 
Thousands of people across Scotland have already found this course of 
action works and the economy has been improved by the numerous stores 
promoting this safer alternative. I am referring to vaping and e-cigarettes.  

Despite regular scare stories in the press and unsubstantiated plans to ban 
vaping in Wales, over 2 million people have taken up the activity in the UK, 
many in lieu of smoking more harmful tobacco. Thus far, this has been a 
consumer led phenomenon which has led to opposition from established NRT 
providers and fear from established authorities. The time is right for the mask 
of fear to be dropped as the evidence exists to support vaping as the most 
effective route out of tobacco use for many users without any significant 
impact on other citizens. 

This is not a solution to be simply dismissed based on spurious hackneyed 
information and bias reporting you may have seen, the science 100% 
supports the fact the vaping is a significant harm reduction tool for all smokers 
and is significantly more effective at allowing smokers to move away from 
tobacco than any other NRT on the market. Remember, it is not the nicotine 
that kills but the additional combustible cocktail of chemicals in cigarettes, 
these are drastically reduced (well below currently regarded ‘safe’ levels of 
exposure to the user and magnitudes more to bystanders) and are not 
combusted in vaporizers. 

With a legitimate authority, along the lines of Louise Ross’s highly successful 
stop smoking service in Leicester, supporting and promoting vaping there is a 
very real chance of Scotland becoming smoke free and hundreds of 
thousands of lives being saved. It is my belief that the strategy should 
wholeheartedly embrace vaping as the solution to the tobacco problem in 
Scotland. 

There are reams of scientific evidence proving that vaping is a safe and 
effective harm reduction tool in the crusade against tobacco and is welcomed 
by many smokers as a quitting tool.  

I would like to see the following strategy considered 

1. Allow and promote vaping as the most effective route out of tobacco use 
whilst recognising and offering existing NRT as an alternative 

2. Embed vaping option into the Stop Smoking Services  

3. Encourage smoking cessation by providing appropriate 2nd or 3rd 
Generation Vaping starter kits to users seeking to quit. 

4. Provide guides to local vaping shops within cities  
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5. Promote vaping use within the city as a suitable harm reduction alternative 

6. Consider smoking bans, detached from vaping (recognition is not an issue 
with all but cigalike devices and even then the vapour and smell highlights 
tobacco smoking quickly). 

7. Allow vaping in designated vaping rooms within hospital sites in 
recognition of the harm prevention in comparison to smoking and to 
encourage smokers off tobacco  

Thank you 

Dominic Reedman-Flint 


